
Dear BCS Community, 
 
 
We are now two weeks away from school starting both online and on-campus.  Over the next 
two weeks, you will begin receiving important communications.  Please be on the lookout for the 
messages below and please take the time to read, watch, and familiarize yourself with the 
information that will be coming.  It is that time of the year when there are more communications 
than normal but please know that the following communications address issues that are 
changes and/or important to the daily school processes.  This year will be different but it will be 
great.  Please do not let yourself be surprised by any changes because my intent is to 
communicate them to you over the next two weeks.  Here is the outline of communication that 
will be coming the next two weeks: 
 
August  27 - CAPPS and TAPPS Updates - Athletics 
 
August 31 - Safety Precautions - Face Coverings, Campus Access, Cafeteria, & Bus Route 
 
September 1 - Arts Update - Band & Choir 
 
September 2 - Cohorts and Classrooms  
 
September 3 - Online Bears - Process and Access for students online and those contemplating 
online access 
 
September 4 - Drop Off & Pick Up Process & Extended Day 
 
September 8 - Welcome Back and Last Minute 
 
Again, this year will be different in many ways but know that your faculty, administration, and 
staff have been working towards the reopening of our school since the day we all departed. 
Even though things might be different they can be just as impactful, joyful, and purposeful.  
 
May God bless you and may He bless His school, 
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 
 


